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1st October 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                      
 
As you are aware, your child is on the Cafod Youth Leader Program we are running here in 
College. The course requires three training days throughout the year during college time. The first 
training day will take place on Friday, 17th October  at Carmel College, St Helens. We will travel 
to Carmel via school mini bus at 9.00 a.m. and return to St John Bosco at 2.45 p.m. The training 
day does not require your child to wear her uniform. 
 
Many thanks for all your support, if you have any questions please give me a call on the school’s 
number below.  
 
Please sign the slip below and return to the School Chaplain. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
A Quirk 

 
Mrs A Quirk 
School Chaplain 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please complete and return to the School Chaplain 
 
Cafod Youth Leader Training Day : 17th October 2025 
 
 
I give my permission for…………………………………………………………………………………………………to attend the 
training day at Carmel College, on Friday 17th October   
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………date……………………… 
Parent/Carer 
 
 
Name of Parent/Carer ……………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

 


